Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Lyn Baker <jimlyn@charter.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2019 11:10 AM

To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards **Subject:** EWS Project for Cambria

Dear Mr. Rokke,

I am writing to support the proposed changes for the update on water discharge and waste recycling for Cambria's sustainable Water Facility.

My neighbors and I feel strongly that this will result in a proactive response to our continuing water situation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Lyn C Baker 5039 Nottingham Dr Cambria, CA 93428